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Expect traffic interruption on Sea Island Rd.  
 

GLYNN COUNTY, Ga. – The Glynn County Community Development Department would 
like to advise the public to anticipate temporary traffic interruptions along Sea Island Rd. on 
St. Simons Island from Arthur J. Moore Dr. to Frederica Rd. as new sewer pipe is being 
installed.  Work is expected to begin on Monday, November 16, 2015 and end on Monday, 
November 30, 2015, weather permitting.  No lane or road closures are planned, but 
temporary closures may occur while equipment is being moved and set up.  
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